**To:** Reynolds, Sean

**Subject:** RE: Environmental Commission resignation

From: Bob Needham

**Sent:** Sunday, January 29, 2023 3:46 PM **To:** Reynolds, Sean <<u>SReynolds@a2gov.org</u>>

Cc: Brown, Stephen Mitchell, Rita (GMail)

Subject: Environmental Commission resignation

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Reynolds,

I hereby submit my resignation from the Ann Arbor Environmental Commission. A series of family-care issues have made it impossible for me to continue at this time. I'm sorry it took me so long to reach this step. I kept thinking things would turn around, but they have not.

Best wishes to you and the commission.

**Bob Needham**